
Hello Gulfside Families! This is Mrs. Jarvis, your assistant principal with your 
weekly events. I hope you had a restful weekend and are gearing up for a very 
exciting week at school.  
 
For enrichment this week, it is busy… busy! 
On Monday, Capoeira continues with Ms. Davis for our 3rd, 4th and 5th grade 
students. Pick-up is 5:00 p.m. in the car loop. 
DASH robotics has arrived! DASH is a responsive robot that interacts with the 
students. Our students will learn about programming and problem-solving through 
academics in this enrichment. If you returned the consent forms that was in the 
Tuesday Folder, please drop off Kindergarten students at 8:45 a.m. on Monday, 1st 
and 2nd grade students at 8:45a.m. on Tuesday and 3rd and 4th grade students at 
8:45a.m. on Wednesday. DASH will be held in the HUB. Drop- off in the Car line 
is most convenient. 
Our STEM Coach, Miss Nettler will be offering a Legos enrichment to our 5th 
grade students during the school day. 
 
On Wednesday, The Great American Teach-In will be held to celebrate 
American Education Week. Members of the community have been invited to our 
schools to speak to students about their careers. We have about 10 guests that will 
share their profession with your children. If you would like to participate next year, 
please speak to Nanette Galati to arrange the details. 
 
ALL Cookie Dough fundraisers are also due on Wednesday, November 15th. If 
you have sold 10 items, you don’t want your child to miss the field trip to the 
Florida Aquarium. Make sure those are turned in on time. 
 
On Thursday, One Community Now will provide a nice Thanksgiving Dinner at 
the Holiday Lakes Community Center.at 5:30 p.m. Some of our chorus members 
will also sing patriotic songs for the families. 
 
Last, but certainly not least, Friday, we have the Amazing Lizzie Sider here, a 
singer/songwriter who will perform for our students about Anti-Bullying. Lizzie 
was a victim of bullying and will share her story with the school. Her message is 
“Nobody has the power to ruin your day.”  If students want to dress for the event, 
butterflies are the theme. I know many staff members that will be spreading their 
butterfly wings for the event. 
 
Families, Friday is also the day to expect the Progress Reports in the backpacks 
and our last day before Thanksgiving Break. We wish everyone a safe and peaceful 



time away. School resumes on Monday, November 27. Happy Thanksgiving, 
Pelicans! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


